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Kari Hanselman

Subject: FW: East Ferris township

To:  
East Ferris council 
 
Doug and I would like to donate a bench for the park at the end of Mac Pherson Dr.  
We so enjoyed our 43 years in the township. It is the best place to live!  
We spent a lot of time at the park . We have so many good memories of our life on Mac Pherson.  
We thought it would be nice to have another bench out there. With a small plaque with our names .  
Hoping this meets with your approval. We will meet your requirements. 
Thank you  
Doug and Dianne Armatage  
 
Sent from my iPad 


